
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Tonight, is our annual Spring Gala, and as we reach this moment, we must 

say Shehecheyanu, thank you to Hashem for bringing us once again to this 

wonderful occasion in the OWHC calendar.  Tonight, we celebrate three 

important individuals in our community.  We are very fortunate to have 

Jahn & Sabrina Levin and Judy Freund, tonight's honorees, in our 

congregation.  Their time commitment and support of our synagogue 

inspires us all. The Levin and Freund are both truly unique people. Both 

support and donate their time in honor of our Congregation. They are 

friendly and helpful. Therefore tonight we celebrate.   

 

We would like to thank and Jahn & Sabrina Levin And Judy Freund, for all of 

their support and commitment to the Synagogue.  On this special evening, 

we are truly honored to be part of this wonderful community.   

 

 

With Blessings,  
 

 

Cantor Yosef and Haya Karavani & Family 

 


